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27th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

School Uniform 
 
As we head into the summer months, we felt it appropriate to remind parents/carers of expectations 
regarding school uniform. We are all very proud of our school uniform and as such, we would ask for 
the support of parents/carers in ensuring the correct uniform is worn. 
 
Our school uniform supplier is Nationwide School Uniforms and uniform can be ordered and paid for 
on-line; we do not hold any stock in school. The link to the website is below, you will then need to 
search for Spalding Parish to access the uniform. 
 
http://www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk/index.php?route=product/search&keyword=spa 
 
If you order uniform by the third Monday of the month the uniform will be delivered to school in the 
last week of the month, free of charge.  If you wish to have the uniform delivered to your home 
address quicker you can pay postage and it will be delivered soon after you have ordered it, or you can 
pick it up from the suppliers’ shop in Spilsby.  

 
 

Boys and Girls 
Purple Sweatshirt or Cardigan 

Purple or White Polo Shirt 
Grey Trousers, Dress or Skirt 

Purple, Red or Yellow Gingham Summer Dress 
Plain Grey, Black or White Socks or Tights 

Flat Black Shoes  - No trainers or heels  
No nail varnish 

 

Jewellery – only stud earrings or small 
objects of religious significance 

(these must be removed on PE days). 
 

All items to be clearly named. 

http://www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk/index.php?route=product/search&keyword=spa
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PE KIT 
 

Navy Blue/ Black Shorts 
Purple T-Shirt 

Tracksuit  
Plimsolls or Trainers 

 
No earrings or jewellery to be worn on PE days 

 
Please support children to be independent when getting 

changed. Ensure they can recognise their name and items of 
clothing. 

 
 

 

 

 

For the time being pupils are still asked to wear PE kit on their PE days (see below for details).  We have 
maintained this to maximise learning time in this area.  However, PE kit worn on these days should be 
in line with our PE kit expectations.  Should this not be the case a member of staff will speak to you 
with regards to this.  Again, we would please ask that all parents/carers ensure pupils are wearing 
appropriate uniform colours and not anything other than those stated above.  Please also ensure no 
logoed items as these are not in line with our uniform expectations and so should not be worn. 
 

 INDOORS OUTDOORS 

FS2  Thursday 

Year 1 Friday Wednesday 

Year 2 Thursday Tuesday 

Year 3 Wednesday Thursday 

Year 4 Monday Wednesday 

Year 5 Wednesday Tuesday 

Year 6 Friday Wednesday 

 
Thank you in anticipation of your continued support. 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


